
S P O R T S T U R F M A N A G E R 
Official Newsletter of the Sports Turf 

Managers Association 
1375 Rol l ing Hills Loop 

Counc i l Bluffs, IA 51503 -8552 
712 /366-2669 , 800 /323 -3875 

(FAX) 712 /366-9119 
(e-mai l ) T r u s t y T i p s @ a o l . c o m 

Volume XIV Number 4 
July/August, 1996 

OFFICERS 
President 

Mike Schiller 
Rolling Meadows Park District 

President-Elect 
Steve Guise 

Valley Crest Landscape, Inc. 

Commercial Vice President 
HenryIndyk 

Turfcon 

Secretary 
Eugene Mayer 

O.M. Scotts Company 

Treasurer 
Rich Moffitt 

Saint Louis University 

BOARD MEMBERS 
L. Murray Cook 

Disney Sports Complex 

Bucky Trotter 
University of Kentucky 

Mary Owen 
University of Mass. - Extension 

Bob Patt 
Thurman Munson Memorial Stadium 

Bob Curry 
Covermaster, Inc. 

Immediate Past President 
Greg Petry 

Waukegan Park District 

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS 
Executive Director 

Steve Trusty 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR 
Stephanie Gamache 

Trusty & A s s o c i a t e s 

Sports Turf Manager is a publication of Sports Turf Managers 
Association (STMA). It is published bi-monthly and is free to STMA 
members. Sports Turf Managers' goal is to promote the mission of 
the association by providing a channel for communication between 
the representatives of the board and its constituency. STMA is not 
responsible for the opinions expressed in this publication. Address 
changes, advertising, photographs, and editorial inquiries should 
be directed to the executive offices. © 1996 Sports Turf Managers 
Association. All Rights Reserved. 

President's Message 
by Mike Schiller 
President 

Greetings! The summer of '96 
has definitely been a chal-
lenge, as was this past spring. 

What better way to test some of the 
theories and implement those great 
ideas you picked up at the Annual 
Conference & Exhibition in Anaheim. 

If you didn't get the chance to attend 
— take a good look at this issue of the 
newsletter and see what we've got 
planned for you THIS time. 

The education committee has put in 
a lot of long hours planning the pro-
gram for our 1997 Conference & 
Exhibition, January 15-19 in Colorado 
Springs. The Colorado Chapter has 
lots of great tours and things set for us 
in the Rockies. 

All that's missing is YOU! Make 

Mike Schiller 

your plans NOW to be a part of a 
great learning experience and enjoy 
the beauty of Colorado with other 
sports turf managers from all over the 
country. Don't Miss Out! I hope to 
see you there! 

STM 

STMA MEMBERS ON THE MOVE 
L. Murray Cook - STMA Board Member, formerly with the Braves/Expos Joint 
Venture - now holds the position of Baseball Stadium Manager at the Disney Sports 
Complex, Walt Disney World, P.O. Box 10,000, Lake Buena Vista, FL (407) 363-
6610. 

Stephen H. Guise - STMA President-elect, has taken the position of Sports Turf 
Manager for Valley Crest Landscape, Inc., 24121 Ventura Blvd., Calabasas, CA 
91302 (818) 223-8546. 

CONGRATULATIONS GUYS!! 

If you — or someone you know -- has changed facilities or received a promotion, 
give us a call and let us know -- well be happy to publish it in the newsletter! 

DONATIONS FOR AUCTION 
SOUGHT 

STMA will hold its annual raffle and 
silent auction to raise funds for 

education and scholarship programs. 
To donate items for the silent auction 

and raffle, please notify Silent Auction 
Co-Chairs, Mike Trigg (847) 360-4725, 

or Troy Smith (303) 649-9000. 

WE HAVE 
A 

WEB SITE!! 

The New STMA Home Page is 
now on the World Wide Web. 
Your Home Page address is: 
http://www.aip.com/STMA 
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